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On behalf of the entire Staff and Governors I would like to thank you for the support you have provided and continue 
to provide for our school. Also, your response when we are fund-raising, especially in this current climate. 
 

FUNDRAISING 

We have raised a large amount of money this term alone for various charities and for our school, this is all down to 

your continued generosity. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon £60.83 

Poppy Appeal £359.90 

Hartlepool Foodbank 

Children in Need £420 

Christmas Fayre £1228.35 

Christmas card design £699.63 

 
 
 
Well done to our reading and writing superstars. 
These children have impressed their teachers so 
much with their reading and writing. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These children received the top award, the Headteacher’s Award for going above and beyond. Well done to each 
and every one of them. 

 

 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the children who made their 
First Reconciliation this weekend. They have been 
presented with a little memento of this special 
sacrament. Please keep these children in your 
prayers as they continue their sacramental 
journey. 
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PARISH INFORMATION 
With only 5 days until Christmas please find the mass times in our churches over the festive season. More 
information can be found here: Parish | Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School (bhcet.org.uk)  
 
AFTER SCHOOL LEADER 
Do you know anyone who would like a part time job working at our wonderful school? If so, please share this link 
with them: After-School-Club-Leader-2.pdf (bhcet.org.uk)  

 
The Staff and Governors wish you and your family a very happy and holy Christmas 
time and a happy New Year from everyone at Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School. 

 
I look forward to welcoming you all back on Wednesday 4th January 2023 

(gates will open at 8.30am). 
 

Date Church Time 

 
 
 
Saturday 
24th December 

St Joseph’s Church 3.30pm-4.00pm Carols 
4.00pm Mass 

 

St John Vianney’s Church 3.30pm-4.00pm Carols 
4.00pm Mass 

 

St Patrick’s Church 5.30pm-6.00pm Carols 
6.00pm Mass 

 

St Mary’s Church 5.30pm-6.00pm Carols 
6.00pm Mass 

 

 
Saturday 
25th December 
 
 

St Patrick’s Church 
 

9.00am Mass 

St Joseph’s Church 
 

10.00am Mass 

St John Vianney’s Church 
11.00am Mass 

 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Mrs A. Howell 
Headteacher   

 

Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year from 

all the pupils at Sacred 

Heart Catholic Primary 

School 
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